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The board has adopted a new Renewable Energy Policy, developed 

and recommended by the Architectural Review Board.  The policy is 

included in this mailing with the 1st half  dues invoice and June 

newsletter.  The policy will also be available at www.heatherlake.org

in the Review tab.

The original decaying and vandalized wooden post signs have now 

been replaced with higher visibility metal signs.  Thanks to Robert 

Ware for all the research and hard work over the past year to get these 

signs replaced.

New Street Signs

Community Notes
• “How beautiful a day can be, when kindness touches it!” – George 

Elliston
• Please practice social distancing when walking around the 

neighborhood and parks.
• The Big Give is coming June 10-11.  For those able to help those in the 

community hurting from Covid-19 restrictions, please consider 
adding your support to your favorite area non-profit through this 25-
hour rally sponsored by the Columbus Foundation. 
https://columbusfoundation.org/giving-events/big-give-2020

• Were you aware that there are over 50 “Blessing Boxes” in the 
Columbus area, including three in Lithopolis.  Blessing boxes are 
mini-pantries containing food and other necessities of life for 
someone in need.  The motto is “Leave what you can, take what you 
need”.  Search “Columbus Blessing Box Project” for more 
information.

http://www.heatherlake.org/
https://columbusfoundation.org/giving-events/big-give-2020
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Current Board Members

Board Support

Email:  heatherlake.association@gmail.com

President Eric Jones (740) 739-8441

Vice President Virginia Ware (918) 289-1248

Treasurer Mike Smith (614) 833-2580

Secretary Vacant

Deed Restrictions Vacant

Parks & Common Grounds Vacant

Parks & Common Grounds Support Tom Nutini

Architectural Review Board Susan Nutini, Ralph Buckland, 

Pat Martino

Website Don Hornbeck

TBD

Mailboxes
Part of our neighborly responsibilities as homeowners 

is ensuring the upkeep of our mailboxes.  

Occasionally mailboxes in the neighborhood will need 

repainted or replaced.

Replacement mailboxes can be purchased at 

Cedar Craft Products Inc, 

www.cedarcraft.com, 614.759.1600. Note: There is

only one approved mailbox design for replacements -

#HLK7/D1B Heather Lake.

The approved paint color is Annapolis Gray and may 

be purchased at

Fairfield Paint LLC

3032 Columbus Lancaster Rd., Lancaster, OH 43130

Caution - Garage or Yard Sales:
The board does not recommend garage sales in Heather Lake until 

safe to do so.  Please review the Ohio Department of  Health Covid-

19 guidelines before proceeding on your own.

https://coronavirus.ohio.gov/wps/portal/gov/covid-

19/checklists/english-checklists/Garage-Sales-and-Outdoor-Retail-Sales-

COVID-19-Checklist

https://coronavirus.ohio.gov/wps/portal/gov/covid-19/checklists/english-checklists/Garage-Sales-and-Outdoor-Retail-Sales-COVID-19-Checklist

